## Lets Reminisce a little!!

Well, since this was a relatively quiet month because of just doing things that needed to get done and because of the extreme heat and humidity which keeps me indoors, I thought I would do something different this month with the newsletter. We did go over to the Clubhouse for the Fourth of July, but I did not take any pictures...sorry about that. Instead, I looked back on past years, here at Lakeside during the month of July to see what was going on. So here we have it, but I am also going to put some humorous pictures of my cats, in between, for your enjoyment. We will start out with them. In 2012, we had Whiskers (since deceased) and Minnie. Can you picture me down on the floor looking for them, in closets, and other rooms while they were watching me from above! I don't know how long it took me to look up! The next picture is from 2013 and the fireworks we used to have over the lake. We

Next there was 2014. It is difficult to choose pictures for this Month. For the 4th, here is the line up for the Golf Cart parade that everyone loves! The corner picture is of Ray Maggio getting ready for the fire works. Also for this month, a group from Lakeside Crossing went to Lakewood Campground in Myrtle Beach where some of our favorite musical performers from Carolina Forest High School performed on stage. It was a great evening. When the curtain was open, the ocean could be seen behind the stage, as they performed.

understand the reason for their discontinuance in terms of safety. Actually, I was surprised we were allowed to have

them in the first place, and Ray did a great job!

By the numbers, the weather must have been great in 2015 for outside participation. There was a cook out and people ate both inside and outside. There was even a good size party across the lake from the Club House going on at the same time. The other little picture in the corner is my cat Gracie, who we adopted after Whiskers passed away. She gets into these strange sleeping positions. This one is in Bob's chair.

The picture below was taken when the Lakeside Crossing Dr Club had their monthly get together at LiL Tokyo in Myrtle Beach. As always they have a good size group at their monthly gatherings.











## 2016 & 2017

Here is a big one for Lakeside Crossing Community in 2016! For the first time we had a Quilts of Valor Ceremony for retired Military Residents, which was held in our Club House. This was a very impressive event for all of us. Some of our beloved neighbors and residents who participated have since passed away. I have added some individual pictures of our neighbors who participated, including my own husband. The quilts were made locally by local crafts people here at Lakeside as well as in the surrounding area. I believe the pictures speak for themselves.

The next year to celebrate is 2017. I have a few pictures for this one where we are celebrating in the Club House area with some typical 4th of July goodies. Here are the pictures of all of us having a fun time. I didn't take pictures this year and can't seem to come up with an excuse? Don't remember why not. Oh well! Sooo, I decided to do a little reminiscing. Look at all those grills fired up and the long food table. We even had some entertainment from within our members. I enjoyed doing this and I hope you enjoyed it too.



